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Vivien Tipping 
Club Administrator 
Dumfries and County Golf Club 
Edinburgh Road 
Dumfries 
 
9 July 2021  
 
Dear Vivien, 
 
2021 Scottish Boys’ U16 Open Championship 
 
On behalf of Scottish Golf and everyone who enjoyed a fantastic week at Dumfries and County 
Golf Club, I write to thank all who contributed to the success of the 2021 Scottish Boys’ U16 
Open Championship.  
 
My extended thanks go to the members of Dumfries and County Golf Club who kindly gave up 
their beautiful course to allow the Championship to take place. In particular our special thanks 
go to those who gave up their time to assist with the driving range, scoring and ball spotting. 
Their assistance was invaluable and pleasant manner was greatly appreciated by the players 
and I hope they too enjoyed their week.    
 
The course was presented in excellent condition with numerous players commenting about the 
quality of the putting surfaces. I would like to take the opportunity to thank the green staff for 
their assistance and dedication to duties throughout a busy week. Our thanks to Steven Knaggs 
and his team for all their efforts.  
 
Please also pass on our thanks to the bar and catering staff for providing a first-class service to 
the players and guests.  Throughout the week, but especially during championship days, their 
efficiency and prompt delivery of food and beverages was greatly appreciated by all.   
 
On a personal note, I would also like to thank you for your assistance both prior to and during 
the week of the Championship. Your attention to detail during the planning stages was 
invaluable, making my job particularly easy but more importantly enjoyable and I am grateful for 
your support throughout.   
 
Scottish Golf is delighted that Dumfries and County Golf Club agreed to host the 2021 Scottish 
Boys’ U16 Open Championship and I would be grateful if you would pass on our thanks to 
Captain Ian Fraser and his Committee for their continued support of Scottish Golf events. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Giordano Antonucci 


